
 

 

The Shining Armor Award Program is a voluntary program for the brand new member of the local council designed 
to have that member become involved in the activities of the council including membership recruitment. 

The District Deputy should present the Shining Armor Award tracking card to the new member at the conclusion of 
the Exemplification. In absence of the District Deputy, the host Grand Knight or the Supreme Council Insurance 
Representative should insure that the new member receives this card. 

For additional information about the Shining Armor Award program, feel free to contact our State Membership 

Director. Shining Armor Award tracking cards can be obtained by calling the State Office at (909) 434-0460, or via e-

mail at state.office@californiaknights.org 
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